
Minutes of the Business Meeting of the
Patiala Medical College Alumni Association of North America

Saturday, August 2, 2014

The meeting was called to order at approximately 12:30 PM on Saturday August 2, 2014
by Executive Secretary Dr. Jagwinder Sraow.

1. Minutes of previous meeting of 2013 were unanimously approved.
2. 2013 Meeting Financial Report: Dr. Rajinder Bhatti presented the 2013

meeting financial report. He stated that there was no loss or no income during this
meeting.

3. PMCAA financial report: Dr. Jagwinder Sraow provided the financial report of
the parent organization. Total of the checking account with M&I bank is
$24946.31 and with Morgan Stanley is $62759.09. The net total after is 92730.40.

4. Election of 2016 President: Dr. Lakhjit Sandhu proposed the name of Dr. Ashok
Kumar for the President for 2016. Dr. Ajaib Mann seconded him. Having no
objections, Dr. Ashok Kumar was elected president for 2016

5. Election of Executive Secretary: The five-year term of executive secretary had
expired and election of new executive secretary was therefore needed. Dr. Ajaib
Mann proposed Dr. Jagwinder S. Sraow for continuation of another five-year
term. Dr. Lakhbir Dhillon seconded it and having no objection, Dr. Jagwinder
Sraow was elected for another five-year term of Executive Secretary.

6. Patiala Health Foundation Update: Dr. Amrik S. Chattha updated the members
regarding the progress of Patiala Helath Foundation, a charitable sister
organization of the PMCAA.

7. New Business: Dr. Jagwinder Sraow updated the members regarding PMCAA
scholarship as well as another parallel scholarship by PMCAA members. Dr.
Jagwinder Sraow confirmed his contribution for the upcoming year. Dr. Jaswant
Sachdev took the responsibility to provide scholarship to one student for next year
and Dr. Ajaib S. Mann did the same for the following year along with one
scholarship from the parent organization.

8. Adjournment: Upon approval by the members, the meeting was adjourned at
1:35 PM.

The next meeting will be held on Saturday during our next meeting of the PMCAA in
2015.


